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NEW SCHOOL YEAR

This club year started off with over 100 sign ups for STAR (Students Together
Assisting Refugees). After a succesful club fair, STAR had its first meeting where we
went over STAR plans.

The ideas for STAR included: fundraisers, drives, meeting refugees, and more. Some
videos that STAR members voted to share on our newsletter include: 

Most Shocking Second a Day Video What is a Refugee?

In the second meeting of the 2022-2023 school year, STAR club members assembled
COVID-19 kits for CWS Durham. These kits were for new refugees and included at-
home COVID tests to help aid them. CWS Durham, a local organization, helped
provide STAR the materials to assemble these kits for the clients.

See pictures below:
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ASSEMBLING COVID-19
KITS

STAR ASSEMBLED
OVER 100 COVID-19

KITS FOR
REFUGEES AT CWS

DURHAM


